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E-rate 

Our Category 2 funding request for additional wireless equipment was approved for $10,200 and 

the product has been ordered and some of the access points already installed. We are waiting on 

our Category 1 funding requests which covers our telephony down to 50% in 2016-17, Internet 

and WAN connections. 

 

The Teachers Return- 

Our new teachers were all issued MacBook Air systems to facilitate their being mobile in the 

buildings as well as our Napi staff. Over the next month or two we will continue deploying 

Macbooks to our teachers. This will facilitate our goal of allowing teachers to walk into any 

classroom in the district, login to their mac and start instructing. 

This was the first year during new teacher orientation that we devoted nearly a full day to 

technology in the district. Almost all comments have been very positive allowing this time to 

come up to speed with the various technology items in the district. We look forward to doing the 

same next year. 

The normal getting everyone hooked up is in full swing and our helpdesk ticket system is 

queuing our requests to get everyone ready for the first day of school. 

 

Security Cameras 

Equipment is ordered, cameras have arrived, wiring is here. Blackfoot Computers started running 

the wire for the cameras Monday 8/22 at the KW building so wiring will be ready to start 

plugging in cameras when they arrive.  

 

 


